Dear Commissioners,

I am Carol Littler, and my husband and I have lived on Vereda Sol Del Dios for over 20 years. We are one of the original owners in the Saint Augustine Development and part of the "excluded" group of homes. We are not part of Mira Mesa, but part of Torrey Hills. A quick review of the map shows this clearly.

Mistakes happen, but failure to admit one's mistakes and make corrections compounds the issues involved. Do the right thing and correct this mistake which was made at your previous meeting. Then send a notification to all 606 of us with the correction.

Thank you,

Carol J Littler